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Small group conversations hosted in your area, at your corner, in your park - contact us to suggest a location!

Contact the project team to learn more about  
the Planning Framework process and to receive 
information on upcoming events. Or visit our 
website at:  Detroitmi.gov/greatercorktown

Kevin Schronce, Design Director
SchronceK@detroitmi.gov 
(313) 224.9489
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Hello! Today we launch the Greater Corktown Neighborhood Planning Framework bi-weekly project newsletter. 
The purpose of this publication is to provide community members updates on the Corktown Framework planning 
process and highlight work that’s been done to date as well as the upcoming opportunities to become involved in 
the process.

Over the past two months, City Planning and Department of Neighborhoods staff as well as team members from 
the Perkins+Will consulting team have been actively meeting around the community to discuss the project and 
solicit ideas. A series of one-on-one meetings and community Pop-Up events have been held and are scheduled to 
occur over the next few weeks.

The first series of larger, focused workshops have been scheduled and will occur on September 11th and 12th, both 
beginning at 5:30pm. More information on these events including the locations, can be found on the flyer attached 
to this email. These will be 2-hour meetings with a specific focus around Greening topics and are meant to influence 
the recommendations and strategies within the draft framework document.

To learn more about these meetings, this newsletter, and the project as a whole, please do not hesitate to connect 
with City Planning Staff or visit the project webpage: Detroitmi.gov/greatercorktown
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